
From: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul) <racquel.naylor@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Friday, April 10, 2020 10:13 AM 
To: Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul) <kathryn.burger@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: Voice Mail (50 seconds) 
 
“This is Nancy Peterson at 1309 Scheffer Avenue.  I just have a question.  I know our street is going to be 
done sometime this summer.  I don’t know when.  When do we have to make a decision and have 
plumbers come out and change our lines--water lines and sewer lines--if we decide to do that from the 
street to our house?  When do we have to have that in place and done?  My number is 651-698-
8029.  Thanks.“ 
 


